
                                                                                               
 

  

St Edmund’s and St Joseph’s Catholic  
Primary Schools 

Executive Headteacher: Maria Kemble 

Chairs of Governors:  Mr Ian Cameron/Dr Christopher Oldroyd 
 

“We learn together in God's love by  

encouraging and supporting one another.” 

 

 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

15th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

 

Friday 29th September- Diocesan School Mass 

 

 

On Friday 29th September the diocese will celebrate the Diocesan Schools Mass and your child 

has been chosen to represent St Edmund’s.  

 

We will leave school at approximately 10:00am by coach. Please ensure your child brings a 

packed lunch for the day.  

 

We will return to school by the end of the school day but please make contingency arrangements 

in case we should be delayed.  

 

I will accompany the children, along with Mrs Dowds and Mrs Edgar. 

 

Please confirm your consent to your child attending this trip via Scopay. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 
 

Maria Kemble  

 

Executive Headteacher  

Westgate Street, Bury St Edmunds, 

Suffolk, IP33 1QG 

Tel: 01284 755141    

Email: office@st-edmunds.suffolk.sch.uk

  

Beaconsfield Road, Sudbury, 

 Suffolk, CO10 1JP 

Tel: 01787 373365    

Email: admin@st-josephs.suffolk.sch.uk

  


